
From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Doll, Laura 
12/9/2013 7:02:18 PM 
emory.hagan@cpuc.ca.gov (emory.hagan@cpuc.ca.gov); Issel, Meri 

(/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn= 
ca.gov); Redacted 
Redacted 

Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Changing Safety Culture discussion with Meri Issel, PG&E's new Director of Safety 

Culture 

Per General Hagan's request. 
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